
From: Brian Thompson COM
To: WaterbodyComments
Cc: correspondence@governor.arkansas.gov; alison.williams@governor.arkansas.gov; 

robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov
Subject: 303(d) Impaired Waterbodies Comments
Date: Sunday, September 9, 2018 4:08:29 PM

Dear ADEQ:

If ever there were an impaired waterbody that merits investigation into the source, 
surely it is the nations first national river.   I believe that Big Creek and the Buffalo 
should both be designated as “Category 5” to ensure that such an investigation will 
be made to determine the source of contamination.   That way it can be addressed.   

This divisive issue has gone on far too long…   Arkansans deserve to know!

Sincerely,

Brian A. Thompson
3428 E. Wyman Rd.
Fayetteville, AR.   72701
479 879-0688

cc   Governor Asa Hutchinson
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